
 
 
 
 
Université Paris Dauphine-PSL 
Place du Maréchal de Lattre de Tassigny 
75016 Paris 

Paris, 10 January 2024 

 

INVITATION TO THE PAX JUDICIAL TRAINING 

Paris, 4 and 5 March 2024 

 

Dear Madam or Sir, 

In November 2020 a consortium consisting of six leading European universities and a research 
institute launched an EU funded research project PAX – Private International Law in Motion. The 
PAX Project was designed with the firm belief that private international law plays an increasingly 
important role both in the work of legal professionals and in the lives of European citizens. In light 
of this, the project focus is to increase the awareness and knowledge of this highly relevant legal 
field among the legal professionals and among law students. 

To achieve these goals, the PAX Project consists of two main activities: PAX Judicial Training 
and PAX Moot Court. While the latter aims to increase students’ awareness of European Private 
international law, the former focuses on judges and trainee judges and represents a tool to 
provide them with continuously updated knowledge on the EU legislative instruments on judicial 
cooperation in civil matters with cross-border implications. Both activities are interlinked, as the 
topics of this year’s PAX Moot Court competition also represent the topics of our judicial training. 

We are therefore pleased to invite you to attend the PAX Judicial Training, which will take place 
in Paris at the Université Paris Dauphine-PSL on 4 and 5 March 2024. This two-day judicial 
training course will consist of short lectures and workshops by some of Europe’s leading academics 
in the field.  The topics will include selected issues regarding jurisdiction and applicable law to cross 
border contracts and tort claims and participants will be able to apply their knowledge to 
hypothetical cases. Please find attached a provisional program, which you can share with your 
colleagues, and we would be honoured to have you join us.  

As regards the practical arrangements, the participation at the PAX Judicial Training is free of 
charge. The PAX Project will be able to partially cover the travel expenses of participants. 
Furthermore, we will be able to cover the expenses for accommodation (to a maximum of 
two nights). Were you to accept our invitation, we would be happy to provide additional 
information. 

Deadline for expression of interest to attend is 15 February 2024. Please, note that the number of 
participants is limited, and earlier registration will be given priority. Expression of interest may be 
sent to Mr. Râmachandra Oviode at ramachandra.oviode-siou@dauphine.eu (please indicate your 
current position and judicial/institutional affiliation when expressing interest). A certificate of 
participation may only be issued if the entire training has been attended. In case of confirmed 
registration, we kindly ask you to make sure that you will be able to attend the training in full. 

https://www.paxmoot.eu/
mailto:ramachandra.oviode-siou@dauphine.eu


 
 

Hoping that you will accept this invitation, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Râmachandra 
Oviode (ramachandra.oviode-siou@dauphine.eu) for any additional information. 
 
 

Yours faithfully,  
The Paris Dauphine Pax Team 

 

 

 

 

 

PROJECT PARTNERS : 
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